
Open letter to the community.
All opinions deserve respect.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

Respecting the decisions and views of landholders is fundamental to AGL’s approach in developing our natural gas 
operations.

AGL has always respected the rights of landholders who choose not to work with us and community organisations 
who do not support our activities. We operate with courtesy and with respect and we would hope that those who 
work with us, or for us, would be treated the same way.

We also would hope that those who do not share our views would treat local landholders with the same courtesy 
and respect we extend to them.

The Agreed Principles of Land Access, signed by leading NSW agricultural organisations along with AGL and Santos, 
show we can work together regardless of individual positions held on gas development. As the Principles state “The 
Parties condemn bullying, harassment and intimidation in relation to agreed drilling operations.”

AGL will continue to work closely with the Gloucester community, contributing to the regional economy, supporting 
local organisations and building relationships – both with those who support our operations and those who don’t.

Nigel Bean 
Project Director, Gloucester Gas Project, AGL


